
July 29th Meeting Notes 
PPDC Emerging Technologies Workgroup Meeting Notes 
  

• The group approved past meeting notes for June 3rd and June 30th  
  

• Representatives from AMVAC gave a presentation on their SIMPASS system, 
including Smart Cartridges, closed refillable containers, and What is Ultimus. 

  
• Representatives from Greeneye Technology introduced themselves to the group 

and presented to the workgroup on their use of artificial intelligence in their 
selective spraying system. 

  
• White Paper/Thoughts for next meeting: a reminder, in the form of a meeting 

invitation, was sent to the group, for everyone to try to have their entries into the 
outline document by August 20th, en route to a final draft to share with the PPDC 
on October 8th.  

  
 


